Monica Berger

From:	Ann.Jean@mail.citytech.cuny.edu
Sent:	Sunday, May 06, 2018 7:53 PM
To:	Monica Berger; Barbara Mishara; Alexander Aptekar
Subject:	Thank you!

Dear Professors,

I wanted to thank each of you for helping me and encouraging me in participating in the Emerging Scholars Program. I was the luckiest mentee with three mentors! It was my first time working on a project of this scale and I cannot expressed enough gratitude for the exciting opportunity to cap years of hard work and effort to receive my Bachelor in Technology.

Thank you again for your time, support and wisdom!

Sincerely,

Ann Jean